S-87539 Page 1 of 1

Joel Plahn

From: RUBIN Jared [Rubin.Jared@deq.state.or.us]
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2009 1:59 PM
To: Joel Plahn

Subject: S-87539

Hi Joel,

I've reviewed this application and the DEQ has no comments to offer at this point in time.

Thanks,

Jared G. Rubin, Ph.D.

Willamette Basin Coordinator

Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
165 East 7th Avenue, Suite 100

Eugene, OR 97401

phone: (541)-687-7437

fax: (541)-686-7551

12/1/2009





